
The Tizard Centre and Personal Social Services Research Unit (PSSRU) at the University 
of Kent are conducting a study about the experiences of family carers who manage per-
sonal budgets for people with intellectual disabilities and/or autism with moderate to 
high levels of support need.  
 
We would like to speak one-to-one with family carers to understand more about your 
experiences of managing personal budgets, such as what information and support is 
available to you and the process of planning and managing support. To say thank you, 
you will receive a £20 Amazon voucher for taking part.  
 
If you think you would be interested in taking part in the study, or simply want to find 
out more, please contact a member of the research team who will be happy to talk to 
you and provide more information about the research:  
 

Agnes Turnpenny     Beckie Whelton 
Email: a.v.turnpenny@kent.ac.uk  Email: r.whelton@kent.ac.uk 

Phone: 01227 82 7373    Phone: 01227 82 7771 
 
Full details are also available on the Tizard Centre website:  
https://www.kent.ac.uk/tizard/news/index.html 

 Are you a family carer living in 
the Kent, Surrey or Essex         
region?  

 
 Do you manage the personal 

budget for a person with      
intellectual disabilities and/or    
autism? 

 

This research is funded by the Department of 
Health and Social Care and has been reviewed 
by the Social Care Research Ethics Committee 
(reference 18/IEC08/0025). 


